
  
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

27th March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

KS1 SATS MEETING 

We would like to invite you to a meeting with the Year 2 teachers on Tuesday 30th April at 

6:30pm. This will be to discuss the Year 2 statutory tests for Key Stage 1 (KS1). 

During the meeting we will:  

 Provide you with information about the End of Key Stage Assessments (SATs) for 

2019 

 Advise you on how best you can help your child at home 

 

It would be beneficial for you and your child if you could attend this important information 

meeting. 

If you wish to attend the meeting and childcare cannot be arranged for your school age 

child/ren, then they are welcome to come along. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Tullett, Mrs Bishop & Miss Hathaway 

Year 2 Teachers 

 

 

I am able / not able* to attend the KS1 SAT’s session.         *please delete as appropriate 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………   

Person attending the session: ………………………………………………………………... 

 

 


